
Friendship Force of Northern Colorado 
January 1, 2023 updates 

Hello and warm wishes for a bright and beautiful new year! 

Our first quarter 2023 newsletter has been sent. Thank you, editor 
extraordinaire Cathie McCallum! If you haven’t had a chance to glance through the 
newsletter yet, take a look. If you can’t find a copy, please let me (Ken) know. 

Our in-person meeting 7pm Friday January 13th is 100 countries in 80 years. 

A special welcome to new members Michalene Katzer and Elizabeth McCoy 
and rejoining members Cheryl Stevens and Sam Uhrick from Sun City, Arizona. 

LaDonna Palm is the Host Journey Coordinator for the June 21-29, 2023 
inbound visit of ambassadors from Cornwall and County Durham, Great Britain. 
Call LaDonna at 651-302-2024 or e-mail dnlpalm@aol.com to join the team. 
Let her know if you can home host, day host, or help plan a day’s activities. 

In your e-mail inbox from ffnoco@gmail.com , or your postal mailbox for 
several of us, is a brief survey with ten questions that are important to our club. 
So your voice about our 2024 outbound journey destination preferences can be 
clearly heard, please complete the Google survey online by Friday, January 13th or 
send or give me your printed copy at our January meeting. 

Addresses of our Colorado Let’s Eat Out (CLEO) lunches are listed in the 
calendar on page two of the newsletter. CLEO Thursday, January 19th in Windsor 
will be at Howlers and Growlers Eatery. RSVP to Debby Jones at 970-686-0303 or 
DSJ55@aol.com. CLEO Thursday, February 16th in Loveland will be at Palomino 
Mexican Restaurant. RSVP to Rocky Padden, 970-308-5478 or Rockypad@yahoo.com. 
Save the date 2/23 to join me for an outing to Bookcliff Vineyards Boulder Winery 
and Tasting Room. Save the date 2/28 for Travel Trivia with LaDonna via Zoom. 

The last page of the newsletter lists leadership roles for 2023. We still need 
CLEO hosts and volunteers to help plan Fall programs and organize a few more 
social events, outings, and mini-journeys. Be well. Be in touch. Be sure to send 
LaDonna your $35 per person renewal, 4605 Hahns Peak Dr #201, Loveland, 80538 

Ken Weaver, President, The Friendship Force of Northern Colorado, 
1725 12th  Avenue, Greeley CO 80631, 970-381-3611, interweaver@gmail.com. 


